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+36 20 241 1458 

www.hollohazi.hu 

  

Subject:  

Price change from January 5, 2023 
 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
With effect from 5th January 2023, Hollóházi Porcelain 

Manufactory Ltd. modifies the purchase price of products sold 

to individual customers and trading partners. The new prices 

will be published on the www.hollohazi.hu website on January 

5th, 2023  for each product. 

 

 

Hollóháza, December 05, 2022 

 

Hollóházi Porcelain Manufactory Ltd. 
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